
Friendly Rent Increase Reminder 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! We want to take a moment to express our appreciation for 

having you as a tenant in [Property Address]. Your continued residency means a lot to us. 

This is a friendly reminder that starting from [Effective Date], your rent will increase to [New 

Rent Amount]. This adjustment is necessary to keep up with rising costs and maintenance of the 

property. 

We value you as a tenant and want to ensure that you are comfortable in your home. If you have 

any questions or concerns regarding this change, please feel free to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


